As mentioned in Newsletter #3 - The Howson Dam Repair committee will be
making a presentation to North Huron Council on January 4, 2016 at 7:00pm in the
Wingham Council Chambers. Your attendance will help show support of our
efforts to have the dam repaired to hold water at levels from the 90's.

Mark January 4,2016 7:00pm on your calendar and plan to attend. Pass on this
message so all of Wingham knows - the future of the dam depends on you.



